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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed April 9, 2019

Nanaimo Fire responds to fire at 200 block of Terminal Ave

Summary
Nanaimo Fire Rescue responded to multiple reports of a fire in the 200 block of Terminal Ave shortly after 5:00 pm
on Monday, April 8. Crews arrived to flames and heavy smoke coming from one of the structures and quickly
extinguished the fire.

The fire was contained to one unit with no reported injuries to occupants, staff or responders.

One of the buildings has suffered extensive smoke and water damage. 20 individuals have been displaced. The
building operators will be assisting the occupants.

Strategic Link: Nanaimo makes public safety a priority.

Key Points
● The cause of the fire is currently under investigation.
● All occupants exited the building safely and there were no known injuries.

Quotes
"Fortunately, this fire was extinguished quickly and there were no injuries to the staff, occupants or responders."

Karen Fry
Fire Chief

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Karen Fry
Fire Chief
Nanaimo Fire Rescue
(250)753-7311

View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2InBDu8

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR190409NanaimoFireRespondsToFireAt200BlockOfTerminalAve.html

